

Bratislava, 27 June 2007

Ms. Hana Novotna Director AMEPRA **Academia Medica Pragensis - AMEPRA, s.r.o.** Španělská 1073/10, 120 00 Praha 2

Dear Ms. Novotna,

On behalf of the UNDP Regional HIV/AIDS Programme, I would like to thank you and your team. especially Mr. Petr Spacek and Ms. Hana Stepankova, for the strong support provided to organizing the Regional workshop on HIV prevention and care among IDUs in Eastern Europe and the Commonwealth of Independent States in Prague, Czech Republic – June 18-21, 2007.

We feel that the event was quite successful in meeting our objectives and generally well organized. A number of participants have expressed their gratitude that the event contributed significantly to better understanding of issues related to HIV prevention and care among IDUs. Moreover, presenting the Czech experience was very instrumental in strengthening East-East cooperation among the countries of the region, which is an important priority for the work of the United Nations.

We look forward to further cooperation in future.

Yours sincerely,

Shombi Sharp

Regional HIV/AIDS Team Leader

Europe and the CIS

United Nations Development Programme